The

FiyingBull Spring Term

This term we will be exploring life cycles and the world around us. We will talk about people

in our community and people who help us. We will observe the environment as winter turns

into spring.

Writing Maths
We will be mark making in We will be singing lots of
the environment and number rhymes and songs

Reading and Phonics
We will be using the Little

Wandle foundations for

assigning meaning to our as well as counting and
marks. pattern spotting. We are

beginnlng to recogn'tse
numbers.

phonics and rhyme time.
We enjoy listening to

stories and retelling them.

Key dates: Home learning:

o Please share books with your child as
often as possible.
confirmed. o Take opportunities to count, for example
toys, fingers etc.

‘Stay and Play’ sessions dates to be
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